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Bobbi Strait

From: Bobbi Strait [bstrait@marioncoks.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2009 12:44 PM
To: (mountjune@yahoo.com); 'Dan Holub'; 'David Mueller'; 'Jeff Bina'; 'Kent Becker'; 'Margo

Yates'; 'Mary Avery'
Subject: February Meeting
Attachments: Bobbi Strait (bstrait@marioncoks.net).vcf

As per David’s request, the February Planning Commission meeting is cancelled due to lack of agenda items.

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 26 at 7:30 pm. We have 2 CUP applications on the agenda.
Both of the applications are for Confined Animal Feeding Operations and could very well draw some opposition.

| will get as much information out as quick as | can on both applications. These hearings are going to be very
controversial, so please make sure you review everything we send out before you come to the meeting.
Additionally, if you have any questions about either application prior to the meeting, don’t hesitate to call me on
my cell phone in the evenings. Because of the nature of these two cases, and the history, we all need to be well
prepared for these hearings. Thanks in advance for all your hard work. | have a huge amount of faith in you all.

| have tentatively scheduled a work session after the public hearings to review the sanitation code. | will get the
updated draft out to you next week so you can have plenty of time to review it before the meeting. If the public
hearings drag on too late, we will postpone the work session.

Bobbi Strait
Marion County

2/18/2009



